
2220 E College Ave Appleton, WI 54915 
920-734-9643   Fax: 

Regular Office Hours: 
Monday—Friday 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
Email: goodshep@gslchurch.net 

April 14, 2024 
The Pen 

 elcome to worship at Good Shepherd Lutheran Church; Celebrating 62 years in God’s Love and Service (1962-2024). We are 
happy you have joined us for worship. May your worship of the living Lord enrich your faith and fill your life with lively hope and 

everlasting joy. If you are a guest, we pray that your worship with us will be a special blessing to you and you will return again soon. 

AVAILABLE FOR YOUR USE 

• Assisted Listening Devices: 
These can be used with or 
without hearing aids. Please ask 
an elder. 

• Large-print Bulletins are 
available in the back of the 
sanctuary or ask an elder and 
they will assist you in getting 
what you need. 

• Restrooms are located to the 
north of the sanctuary, before 
the gym on the right side at the 
end of the hallway . 
 

IF YOU ARE NEW TO GOOD 
SHEPHERD 

Visitor cards (bright yellow) have 
been placed in the racks in the 
back of the pews. If you are a 
visitor to Good Shepherd, 
please fill out a card and drop it 
in the offering plate. If you are a 
visitor and plan to partake in 
communion, please fill out the 
back of the card as well.  
 
Our Church Bulletin, 
Newsletter & Calendar are on 
our website at 
www.goodsheplutheran.net. 
Our Services are available on 
our YouTube Channel at 
https://www.youtube.com/
channel/
UCpvj7OsWTNOyNHngUGr1S
Ow  
 
The Lutheran Hour is aired on 
KAWZ 88.7 at 9 a.m. or WRVM 
101.5 FM or Sirius XM 131 at 10 
a.m. on Sunday mornings. 

 
GOOD SHEPHERD LOVES 
CHILDREN 

• Nursery is available. 

• Children’s coloring bulletins are 
provided during worship 
services for Ages 3+. They are 
available in the back of the 
sanctuary. 

 

Sunday School this week:  Jesus gathers seventy-two followers and sends them out to the 
surrounding towns and villages. Taking nothing with them, these disciples depend on the willing 

welcome of local residents. There they remain, healing and spreading God’s 
Word. Returning from their mission, the seventy-two rejoice in the many 
miracles they witnessed. Jesus reminds them to rejoice in their salvation. 
 

VBS teams are forming now! There is a sign-up for anyone who would like to 
help. It’s easy! It’s fun! We need people who enjoy arts and crafts, setting up/
serving food, helping kids sing/dance, play guitar (the more, the merrier!), 

and anyone else who loves to talk about Jesus!  
 

4th-6th grade students will have a meeting about acolyting on Thursday, May 2 at 6:00 p.m. 
or Sunday, May 5 at 9:30 a.m. Anyone interested in learning how to acolyte is invited to attend 
the meeting. Bring your calendars so we can get you signed up for the spring and summer!  
 

2024-25 Confirmation Orientation is on Wednesday, April 24 at 6:00 p.m. or Sunday, April 28 
at 11:30 a.m. All 7th and 8th graders should plan to attend. Anyone who is in high school but 
not confirmed and would like to know more about the confirmation program is invited to 
attend or contact DCM Tanya Johnson. tjohnson@gslchurch.net                                                                 
Youth Group Teens (and parents)! We will finish the Taylor Swift topic and choose our next 
topic. Please join us for a fun discussion and ways to talk about our Christian faith on Sunday, 
April 14 at 11:30 a.m. 

 
SUNDAY: 
Adult Bible Class 9:20am in the Community Room 
  

 April 14th: Confession Series: The Truth of Absolution  
 
Young Adult Bible study group at 6:00 pm in Room 3. We meet  every other Sun-

day. Ryan Neumeier is the leader.  
 
WEDNESDAY: 

Adult Men’s Bible breakfast: 6:30 a.m. Meets at Perkins on E. College most Wednesday mornings. 
Questions? Call Pastor Seabaugh at (920) 734-9643.  
Adult Women’s Bible Study 9:00 a.m.: A new study “DAVID” Life Guide Series begins Feb. 7th. Meet 
in Rm 3 Questions? Call the church office and leave a message for Carol Hahn. 

Adult Bible Study:  Noon on YouTube  www.youtube.com/@GoodShepherdAppleton  
Adult Bible Study 5:00 p.m. A new study “NONE LIKE HIM” by Jen Wilkin begins March 20th. Meet in 

Rm 5. Questions? Call the church office and leave a message for Carolyn Berg. 

PRAYERS OF THE CHURCH: Health and Healing: Al Killian, Kitty Brandt, Joshua Rinne,  Jenna 
Whalley, Judy Becker, and Julie Kortbein.  Nation and local Leaders: President Joe Biden,  Governor 
Tony Evers, and our military.  
 

Shut-ins: Darwin Hanson, Joyce Feld, Carol Hidde, Carol Pete, Wayne and Sandra Martin, 
Char Cihak, William Groth, Julie Kortbein, and Joyce Beyer.  
 

 

PRAYERS FOR OUR CONGREGATIONAL FAMILIES:  Each week we will be 

lifting up our family members in prayers. Please take your bul-

letin news home so you can pray for the families during the 
week. We will be listing every family in the congregation up in 

prayer during the year. 

 Brian & Linda Krueger, Casey  
 Kevin & Megan Reinhold, Adalyn  
 Bruce& Laurie Steinike, McKenna  
  Grotenhuis, Adrianna Gerard, 
  Kannon Gerard 

2024 Theme:  

“Rejoice in the Lord 
always; again I will say, 
Rejoice.” Philippians 4:4  

Adult Bible Study Opportunities 

Membership: If you are interested in learning more about Good Shepherd 
and joining our family please contact tseabaugh@gslchurch.net or call the                                                     

office at 920-734-9643.  

SERMON FOCUS:   
April 14th: “Children of God”  1 John 3:1-7  

 

Altar Flowers are given to 
the glory of God in memory 
of Mel Czerwan & Emil 
Schuster, fathers of Matt & 
Cathy Czerwan. 
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Calendar This Week  

Daily Bible Readings: 

 

Screens / Video: 

Quote of the Week: We have many opportunities each day to either “see the face of Jesus in others” or “be 

the face of Jesus to others.” Do we take the opportunity to fully see His face and to truly be His face? Or are we 
afraid to do so? 

Tuesday of 

Please bring a $1 gift.  

 

Choir practices resume on April 16.  If you’d like to join the choir before we break for the summer, 
we will be singing on Thursday, May 2 and Sunday, May 19.  Feel free to join us on a Tuesday 
night at 6:45-7:45 p.m. 
 

Handbell practices have resumed.  If you are interested in ringing bells, please talk to 
Jacob!  Practices are on Tuesday nights at 5:30 p.m. 

 
DPM Jacob Erdman     
jerdman@gslchurch.net     
(920) 734-9643  Ext. 112 

Acolytes: 

Closures will be reported through WFRV—TV Local 5 and on our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/

groups/148820408524914  

 

04/01/2024 through 04/08/2024 weekly sales were $4,820; gross earnings were $185.16. Thank you for your 
support.  Scrip is sold after Thursday night service and between services on Sunday morning in the church 
office. 

                 We have Fleet Farm, Lowe’s, Menard’s, Home Depot, and Ace Scrip cards to help 

      with your Spring planting needs and/or projects. 

CALLING ALL QUILTERS! The 
Board of Education is looking for 
donations of handmade quilts for 
our graduating seniors.  Contact 
Jenny Hintz with any questions. 

Please join the LWML of Good Shepherd on Monday April 15th at 6 pm in the community room. We will have a time of 
fellowship, spiritual growth led by Ruth Hasler, upcoming events, service opportunities, and light refreshments. Please 
contact Diane Simon with questions.  

DATE SCREENS 6:30 PM   SCREENS 8:00 AM SCREENS 10:30 AM 8 AM VIDEO 
4/4/2024 Dan Lenz 4/7/2024 Nicholas Czerwan   Cathy C. 

4/11/2024   4/14/2024 Lizzie Johnson Bill Strullmyer Todd J. 
4/18/2024   4/21/2024 Isaiah Seabaugh   Becky S. 
4/25/2024   4/28/2024   Krista Nigbor Pat L.  

5/2/2024   5/5/2024 Nicholas Czerwan   Cathy C. 
5/9/2024   5/12/2024 Lizzie Johnson   Todd J. 
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